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2nd May 2024 

Summer Term  

Our May Value is Resilience  

 

 
Values 
Our school value for May is resilience. This month we will be discussing what it means to be 
resilient and what this looks like in and out of school.  We will explore how hard it can be to 'bounce 
back' from difficult situations and how this links into our other values of courage, hope and 
perseverance.  
On Wednesday Mrs Puntrello led a whole school Stormbreak, our mental health programme we use 
in school, to highlight the importance of being resilient and how this has an impact on our mental 
health.  
As always, please let us know if your child shows an understanding of this value outside of school.  
 
Parent forum 
Thank you to everyone who attended our parent forum on homework last week. The notes of the 
forum are now available at Harlington Lower School - Parent Forum As a result of the forum, a letter 
about homework came out earlier this week. Please make sure that you have read this. 
 
Reminder Class Photographs  
Class photographs will take place on Tuesday 14th May. 
  
  

Golden Book  
Oak Class - Teddy 
Chestnut Class - Ibrahim 

Hawthorn Class - Tabby  
Rowan Class - Mila 
Beech Class - Arielle 
 
 
Attachments  
No attachments  

 

https://www.harlingtonlower.co.uk/page/?title=Parent+Forum&pid=75

